## Birthday Buy-A-Book



Dear Parents,

Happy Birthday! As you prepare to celebrate your child's birthday, please consider the Richboro School Association's Buy-A-Book program for the Richboro Elementary Library. The Buy-A-Book program is an exciting and rewarding way to acknowledge your child's special day!

As a participant in the Buy-A-Book program, you will have the opportunity to honor your child's birthday by donating a book in your child's name to the Richboro Elementary School Library. Your child will be assisted by the library staff in selecting a new book that will be donated to the library. A personalized book plate honoring your child will be placed inside the front cover of the book, and your child will be the first child to check out the book for you to see!

To participate in the Buy-A-Book program, simply complete the form at the bottom of this letter and return it your child's teacher with a check for \$15, made payable to the RSA. In addition, you may also use this program to donate books to honor, recognize, or memorialize a friend, family member, or teacher at anytime during the school year.

Thank you for considering Buy-A-Book to celebrate your child's birthday. If you have any questions, please contact Lori Gotzis at 215-322-7278 or via email at <a href="mailto:lorigotzis@qmail.com">lorigotzis@qmail.com</a>.

I would like to donate a book to the Richboro Elementary School Library to celebrate my child's birthday. Enclosed is a check for \$15 made payable to the RSA to purchase the book. Please complete the information below for the inside bookplate.

Child's Name:

Child's Birthday:

Donation by: